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July 23, 2014 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2014-0234 
 
We are in receipt of the Board's Letter of Direction and Notice of Application (the "Notice") in the above-
referenced proceeding.  
 
As a matter of clarification, we request that the Notice be amended to reflect the relief sought by 
Goldcorp in its application. Specifically, the Notice provides in the first full paragraph: 
 

 " In the current application Goldcorp Inc. is asking the Board to order Union Gas 
Limited to pay the $2,375,000 of the additional costs."  

 
Goldcorp has not requested that Union pay the additional costs. Rather, Goldcorp has requested that the 
Board order Union to exclude the delay costs from its calculation of the CIAC for the Pipeline (i.e. to not 
charge Goldcorp for the additional costs). Because Union may wish to seek approval to recover the 
additional costs from all of its customers in a future proceeding, Goldcorp does not want to jeopardize 
Union's ability to do so in this proceeding. 

To that end, we request that the first paragraph of the Notice be amended as follows: 

"The Ontario Energy Board previously approved an application by Union Gas Limited to 
construct a natural gas pipeline to serve certain of Goldcorp Inc.’s mines. There was a 
delay in the construction which Goldcorp Inc. says resulted in additional costs. In the 
current application Goldcorp Inc. is asking the Board to order Union Gas Limited to pay 



the $2,375,000 of the additional costs exclude $2,375,000 of the additional costs from 
Goldcorp's contribution in aid of construction for the natural gas pipeline."   

 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 


